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Table Tennis England’s Clubs & Disability Officer, Steve McFadyen, has wrote a blog for the English Federation for
Disability Sport (EFDS) discussing our support for the EFDS Charter for Change campaign.

As you may have seen from previous ‘Around the Table’ articles, Table Tennis England is committed to
increasing the number of opportunities for disabled people and supporting people of all ages and abilities to get
involved in our sport.

Click here to read the blog on the EFDS website and if you have any questions about the programmes and work
we are doing, or if you want to get involved, please contact Steve.McFadyen@tabletennisengland.co.uk
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